19 March 2015

Licensing Service
Blackpool Council
Town Hall
Blackpool

FY1 INF

Dear Sirs

Application No: 059448

I wish to object to the above numbered application on the grounds of the following:

The increase in the already increasing anti-social behaviour that this will bring to the area,
especially late at night.

There have already been problems at that shop resulting in more CCTV, the external
windows being boarded up and Perspex security screen being installed

As it is to be situated in a residential area, opening times from 08.00 until 23.00 this will
cause more disruption and traffic especially rowdy pedestrians. Many mornings there is
vomit on the pavements from people coming home from the pubs etc.

Within a few metres there is already an off-licence that is well managed. There does not
need to be another one so close.

Within 10 minutes’ walk, there are a further 5 shops/garages with off-licences and 3 bars.
This is completely excessive for the area.

As a local resident who often has sleep disturbed by increasing anti-social behaviour, this problem is
only going to get worse.

I would be grateful if you would take my objections into consideration,

Yours sincerely
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Carolyn Mullineaux



